
 
 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

                          (Ms. Onfa Vejjajiva) 

                          Secretary-General  

                              Office of the Public Sector Development Commission 

Declaration of Intention

  No Gift Policy

Fiscal Year  2024

……………………………………………………………………………..

  Office of the Public Sector Development Commission  as the central agency for  public sector
development is committed to promote good governance  in order to deliver better lives
for everyone by adhering to the principles of public integrity, transparency, and collective
interest larger than one interest so as to ensure government efficiency. It will enable to create
public trust in  government.

  Therefore, to declare the intention of interest in performing government’s obligation
with integrity and promoting a culture of government transparency, I as an OPDC’s Executive
sincerely express that all OPDC’s staffs will not accept gifts of  any kind including tokens of
appreciation and bribes at any time, on or off the work premises. We  aim to strictly against
all forms of corruption in the OPDC.

It is publicly announced for everyone to acknowledge and strictly adhere to.

  Announcement in  December 2023
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